
From: Bruce Ewert <bruce@lacadievineyards.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 2:48 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Cc: Price Hudson, Jennifer L; White, Jeremy
Subject: Liquor Control Act - Bill 134 - Our support

Re: Bill 134 Allowing a Liquor Licensed Area in our Wineshop/Tasting Room

L'Acadie Vineyardssupports this amendment of the Liquor Control Act. We are a small winery and creating and
managing a separate area from our wineshop/tasting room to conduct by-the-glass sales is difficult and expensive. It has
prevented us having this revenue source. With this amendment we will be able to offer our customers an opportunity to
experience our wines in a relaxed setting and this will result in increased sales.

Sincerely,

Bruce Ewert and Pauline Scott

Owners, L'Acadie Vineyards
Gaspereau, NS
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